
MJC-240415-REP-S 

MARGAM JOINT CREMATORIUM COMMITTEE  

 

REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDENT & REGISTRAR  

 

24
TH

 APRIL 2015 

 

SECTION A – MATTER FOR DECISION 

 

WARDS AFFECTED:  

 

All 

 

FUNERAL DIRCTOR CAR PARKING ARRANGEMENTS 

 

Purpose of Report 

 

To inform Members of a proposal to change the layout of the car park at the 

Crematorium for Funeral Directors. 

 

Background 

 

It is proposed to change the layout of the car park to provide an area for Funeral 

Director cars to park whilst waiting for families to return after the service. This 

will ease congestion that can sometimes occur outside the entrance to the chapel 

and avoid funeral cars waiting in sight of other families.  Plans are in the 

process of being prepared which will be circulated before the meeting.  The 

estimated cost of the works would be of the order of £5,500 - £6,000.  There 

will be consequences for parking which will be illustrated on site. 
 

Appendices 

 

None  

 

Recommendation 

 

That Members consider the proposal on site. 

 

Reason for proposed decision 

 

To implement parking improvements at the crematorium. 
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List of Background Papers 

 

None 

 

Officer Contact 

 

Mr. C. Phillips– Superintendent & Registrar 

Tel. No. 01639 883570 

e-mail : c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk 
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